
 
 
 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

SAN JOSÉ STATE UNIVERSITY Administration 167 
Academic Senate 12-2 p.m. 

EXECUTIVE COMMITTEE MINUTES  
July 14, 2003  

1.  The Executive Committee reviewed and approved the Consent Calendar. 

2.  Vice President Kassing gave an overview of the current budget situation at the state and 
CSU and SJSU levels. The Executive Committee had many questions and many items 
regarding the budget were discussed. 

3.  Dean Breivik gave an update on the progress of the joint library opening.  She noted that 
the move went well and they will open as schedule on August 1, 2003.  There will be cuts 
made due to budget constraints but that the new library will be more inviting and very 
useful to the campus as a whole.  She also stated that the new library has received a lot 
of great press coverage and the opening ceremonies will be very special with many fun 
things planned. 

4.  The Executive Committee discussed the procedures for Statewide Senate Representative 
and constitutional amendment change.  The Executive Committee approved sending the 
nomination form for Statewide Senate Representative out via email.  The Executive 
Committee approved sending out the Constitutional Amendment via mail with the 
Whereas and Resolve clauses attached for information purposes with a copy posted on 
the web page. The Executive Committee also decided that the Election Committee 
should be polled for a vote regarding the approval of email voting. 

5.  The Executive Committee approved three referrals to Instruction and Student Affairs; ISA-
F03-3 Academic Honesty and Student Code of Conduct, ISA-F03-2 Employment of 
Students, and ISA-F03-1


